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Diving in Plura in the summer of 2000.
Cave diving on the increase. The 2000 expedition was a follow-up of work done in 1998 and 1999. On arrival (August 
18) diving in Plura was impossible due to overflow. Diving in Litlåga and Eiteråga was substituted. Conditions in Plura 
improved and permitted two days of deep diving. A depth of 95-100 m was reached. Table 1 is a diving table with 
depth, time, gas and commentary. Difficulties and dangers are discussed.

Dykk i Plura sommer 2000


